
Date: 06 MAY 2024 Reference: HD 175/24,204/24,132/24,184/24 

Subject: NAVPHIL.INFORMATION No. of Pages: 1 

NAVPHIL 122/24
FOLLOWING NAVPHIL CANCELLED. 

079, 087, 099, 109/24. 

CANCEL THIS MSG. 

Please e-mail maritime.affairs@namria.gov.ph if any part of this message is not received 

ALL SHIPS/WATERCRAFTS TRANSITING THE VICINITY OF THE ABOVE-MENTIONED 

AREA ARE ADVISED TO TAKE NOTE OF THE INFORMATION AND TAKE NECESSARY 

PRECAUTIONARY MEASURES AT ALL TIMES. 

MESSAGE


